

Terry Miller <terry@4kidzsake.org>

Thank you!

1 message

Donovan Njerenga Ndwiga <donsupa@gmail.com> To: info@4kidzsake.org

Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 11:20 PM

Dear Terry Miller with 4kidzsake,

I wanted to reach out to you and thank you for helping me pay for my schooling. Since I was in 5th grade I have known that I wanted to be a part of the medical field in some way. I always wanted to help people heal, so I thought I should try the field dedicated to strictly that. After a few different career aspirations, I finally found my way to a career that I believe I can make a difference by being a part of. My current goal is to become a Physician Assistant. With you and your foundations help I am one step closer to that goal and being able to help people heal. Thank you again for supporting me and my aspirations. I am truly great full!

Sincerely, Donovan Njerenga Ndwiga